Gentet, Matthias

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Good morning,

Diver, John

04 July 2017 10:59

Planning

FW: Application 2017/2391/P change of use

Could you please upload this objection comment to application 2017/2391/P please?

Many thanks,

John Diver
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079746368

Sent: 01 July 2017 22:07

To: Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Application 2017/2391/P change of use

As local residents we have looked at this application for occupying a sui generis site with retail and it is not
a well-considered or appropriate change of use. The lack of sufficient information and contact with the
community is disappointing and insulting. To move from a one morning a week fresh produce market to full
time exploitation of a temporary site, expanding it into some static stalls and including 50% food - all day is
occupying a space that has an important environmental and social function for the whole community.

It is unacceptable to privatise this open space & manipulate a neighbourhood - without informed consent.
We have read letters of support but there is a cynical lack of transparency and honesty in this application
which isunacceptable in the current climate — and a lot of PR -. Please do not subject this community to the
unaccountable commercial stress and oppression of a‘Takeaway Food’ concession’ in the centre of our

'village'. Please refuse this application

Best wishes,

West Hampstead Resilience Group



